
Here’s what has happened in the last
few months!

March

Kelsey attended
parent teacher
conferences at KHS. 
Tabled and did trivia
with the youth at
QMC and KIS for
National Alcohol
and Drug Fact
Week.
Tabled at QVCC
wellness event
Tabled at an Easter
Egg Hunt in Davis
Park - handed out
candy and coloring
activities. 

April

Found a curriculum
to use within the
schools for youth who
get in trouble vaping.
We had Drug Take
Back Day with Troop
D, we collected 75.75
pounds of unused
medication
Collaborated with
BeIntheKnowCT for a
4/20 post 
Attended Wellness
Day at KHS - offered
stone painting and
bracelet making for
students

Tricia Dahl
Presentations
May 2 at QMC
and Ellis Tech

National
Prevention
Week
May 12-18

Vaping
Presentation
May 16 in
partnership
with TEEG and
USI’s Youth
Service
Bureaus 

Media
Campaign

Monthly
Newsletter

What’s coming:

MARCH & APRIL 2024

Image: a rock a student made at KHS Wellness Day 


